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News Release 

August 23, 2024 

Serious Injury Crash I94 

 

On Friday, August 23, 2024, shortly after 8am, The Waukesha County Communications Center was advised of 

a single vehicle accident on westbound I94 West of Barker Rd. The freeway was shut down to allow Flight for 

Life to land. The 44-year-old male driver was transported to an area hospital with serious injuries. The cause of 

the accident is still under investigation. Eastbound I94 was opened after Flight for Life left the scene. 

Westbound I94 remains partially closed for accident clean up.  

 

The Waukesha County Sheriff’s Office was assisted by the Wisconsin State Patrol, Town of Brookfield Police 

Department, City of Brookfield Police Department, and City of Brookfield Fire Department.    

 

Lieutenant Nicholas Wenzel 
Waukesha County Sheriff’s Office       


